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Off-Season 
Happy Summer Twain Harte Lake Association,  
 
This email is to inform you that to begin the Off-Season this year, we will not be 
allowing access to the lake through the off-season access gate. Immediately 
following the close of the lake on Labor Day, Sept. 4th, we will be draining the lake 
and starting on some very important projects that will make the lake more 
accessible for our members and their guests as well as performing 
scheduled maintenance on our dam. We will also be draining the lake as part of 
our Silt Removal Project to analyze the lake bed and possibly begin the early 
stages of the dredging project.  
 
It is important that we drain the lake and start these projects immediately because 
they require dry conditions and we need to complete them before the winter snows 
and rain, and then being filling the lake during the winter and spring months.  
 
We feel that the closure of the off-season gate will be beneficial to the contractors 
that will be assigned to these projects. It will also be necessary to keep people out 
of the lake area as we undergo these projects for the safety of our members and 
contractors. Once these projects have been completed, we will open up off-season 
access to our members and their immediate family members via the off-season 
gate.  
 
Once again we would like to emphasize that these projects are all necessary and 
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will improve the overall experience for members and their guests here at the lake 
for years to come.  

Labor Day Weekend 

This is a reminder that all three days of Labor Day Weekend are reservation days. 
If you are not able to make your reservations please cancel or downsize so that 
other members are able to add reservations. You can check reservation availability 
by logging into the member dashboard on the Twain Harte Lake Website. If it is not 
showing the date you wish to make reservations for, it means that that date is 
completely full. We also have 300 walk-in spaces available on these dates as well 
which are on a first come, first serve basis.  

Survivors Party 

We are happy to announce the return of our Annual Survivor's Party. Please join 
us for a members potluck on the Oak Deck at 6 PM on September 4th. We will 
provide a barbecue to cook your food on. Please join us for the end of the season 
celebration.  
 
If you would like to contact the lake regarding this email, please do so by 
emailing the lake directly at thlake@sbcglobal.net.  

 
Thank you,  
 
Twain Harte Lake Association  
  

	

 


